
memorandum 

date:  02/24/2023 

to:  Board of Directors 

from:  Sandi Del Sole 

subject:    Staff Liaison Report 

Things have been flowing smoothly on campus over the last month. Our show, Matilda Jr had a very 
successful run, selling out for almost all of our shows. The entire campus came together to make it a 
success and we are appreciative of all of the extra work so many put in to make the magic happen. We are 
proud to share that we hosted 100 5th graders, many parents, and some staff from West Palms 
Conservatory (a parent choice performing arts school in the High Desert) for a special showing of Matilda 
Jr and the response from all was so warm, positive, and we overheard a lot of interest in the school 
coming out of conversations and comments. 

Encore was showcased at the MindFueled Conference in Palm Spring where our various groups 
performed to a warm and appreciative audience of educators. The positive exposure for our school within 
the educational community is priceless. 

Encore Kids Camp is coming to a close and we look forward to the camper’s performance of Pixar 
Playhouse on 3/11. 


